
 

 

 

 

 

          July 4th 2022 Fireworks Public Information & Communication  

 

The Kenosha Police Department is excited to provide Public Safety for the Festival 

Foods 4th of July Fireworks display.  

For efficient communication with our community and its guests, we are asking 

you to follow KPD on Twitter:  https://twitter.com@kenoshapolice  #KPDEVENTS  

Twitter will be KPD’s main public communication source on the 4th of July. KPD 

Facebook will mirror the Twitter updates. 

There will also be a Police Public Information tent set up on 1st Avenue between 

54th and 55th streets by the museums.  The tent will be clearly marked with Police 

banners and there will be a yellow and white strobe on top of the tent making it 

visible to the public.  This location will serve as a lost and found, a child 

reunification site should one become separated from their parents, and a general 

source of information for the public. 

“Public Safety for the event is our top priority.  There will be over 60 uniformed 

police officers, specifically assigned to the lakefront venue to provide assistance 

to the public as needed.” said Interim Police Chief Eric Larsen.  “We want to be 

accessible and to provide a designated location for spectator convenience should 

they lose an item or need to be reunited with their lost child.  The Public 

Information tent will serve that purpose, and I urge the public to follow us on 

Twitter to access accurate, up to date information.”   
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